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End-of-Life Announcement  
- EOL of DDR2 DRAM Modules built with Samsung DDR2 512Mb N-die -                       

 

Released date: Oct. 6, 2020 

                                                              No: 20100601 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

Apacer hereby announces the EOL of DDR2 DRAM Modules built with Samsung DDR2 512Mb N-die 

DRAMs, in response to Samsung will discontinue DDR2 512Mb N-die DRAMs, and there is no successor 

product. Please refer to below information for details. 

 

 Non-Cancelable & Non-Returnable Last Buy Order: Jan. 31, 2021  

 Last Time Shipment: Apr. 30, 2021 

 

 

Affected Part Numbers as below: 

 

Apacer’s following part numbers will be EOL.  

75.963AC.G240C 78.02G51.405 78.91G66.405 78.92G63.402 

76.0153G.B1E0C 78.02G63.405 78.91G92.405 78.92G85.4020C 

76.9190G.B1B0C 78.91G1A.4050C 78.91G95.40D  

76.9345G.B940C 78.91G64.40D 78.92G51.402  

 

 

Please contact our sales representative if you have any question about this EOL Announcement. Thank 

you for your understanding and cooperation  

 

Sincerely yours,  

Apacer Technology Inc. 

 


